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We have started to consult pupils, staff and parents on the possibility of pupils being given access to water bottles during lessons. Pupils and staff will discuss the research details outlining the increased levels of concentration and improved work that can result from taking in the appropriate amount of water throughout the day. 

As you will know there are issues relating to health and safety as well as the possibility of disruptive behaviour that could result if pupils did not fully accept responsibility for their actions, not to mention the possible increase in pupils wishing to access the toilets much more regularly and therefore decreasing their attainment instead of increasing it. 

So we intend to look at all the “What Ifs” and ascertain views from all parties so if you wish to contribute to the debate please complete and return the tear off slip at the end of the newsletter and send it to me at the school.
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Tear Off Slip

Name​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_____________________________________________________

Year Group of Youngster_____________________________________

Comments

Signed___________________________________________________

PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE
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